
 

 

 
 

Insite RE, Inc. 
1s660 Midwest Road 

Suite 140 
Oakbrook Terrace, IL 60181 

 
 
 

August 1, 2019 
 
 

City of Aurora Planning Department 
44. E. Downer Place 
Aurora, IL 60507 
 
RE: T-Mobile proposed Alternative Tower at the West Aurora High School Football Field – 
Affidavit for co-location 
 
Aurora Planning Department, 
 
This is in response to your May 21st letter reviewing our Special Use request and your question 
below: 

1. Provide a letter certifying which permits from other franchises are required 
by law for the construction and/or operation of the facility, a copy of all 
said permits shall be submitted prior to the Site-Specific Permit being 
issued.  

1. This document should specifically state whether any additional 
permits will need to be submitted for review from a separate entity.  

2. If it is anticipated that no additional permits will need to be 
submitted, this should be clearly stated in the provided letter.  

 
Besides the City of Aurora zoning and building permits, no other permits are required. 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

Ray Shinkle 
 
 
Ray Shinkle 
Authorized agent for T-Mobile 
 

 
 


